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October 8, 2009

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Re: DE 09-067, Clean Power Development LLC
Complaint Against Public Service Co. of New Hampshire
Ex Parte Communications with Chairman Getz

Dear Ms. Howland:

Attached to this letter are copies of emails sent directly to Chairman Getz regarding the status
and merits of this docket. Chairman Getz has not responded to these inquiries because they
concern a pending proceeding and ex parte communications are prohibited by RSA 363:12, III
and RSA 541-A:36. I ask that you place these emails in the docket for this case in order to make
disclosure of the communications to interested parties.

Very truly yours,

F. Anne Ross, Esq.

Enclosures
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Ross, F. Anne

From: Getz, Tom

Sent: Thursday, October 08, 2009 8:38 AM

To: Ross, F. Anne; Howland, Debra

Subject: FW: NH PUC

Original Message
From: David Bertrand [mailto:dave@isaacsonsteel.com]
Sent: Thursday, October 08, 2009 7:36 AM
To: Raymond S. Burton; Getz, Tom
Cc: Tom McCue; Tim Cayer; Ron Goudreau; Richard Lafleur; Mark Evans; Lucie Remillard; Dave Poulin; Ryan
La ndry
Subject: Re: NH PUG

Good morning Councilor,

Have you received any feedback from Mr. Getz? Thank you.

David Bertrand

Original Message
From: Raymond Burto n
To: David Bertrand ; Thrn~Getz~p~jp~4ov
Cc: Tom McCue ; ]jrnQ~yer; Ron Goudreau; Richard Lafleur; Mark_Evans ; LucieRemillard; Dave Poulin;
f~yanLand r
Sent: Saturday, October 03, 2009 6:09 AM
Subject: Re: NH PUC

Dave---
I too have sent a letter in support of this project. Via this email I’ve asked tom Getz, Chair of the NH PUC to
provide us all with a status report of the matter.

Ray Burton

From: David Bertrand
Sent: Friday, October 02, 2009 10:12 AM
To: Ra,ympnd S. Birton
Cc: Tom_McCue; Iftnça er; Ron Goudreau; Richard Lafleur; M~rk Evans; LucieRemillard; Dave Pouhn;
Ryan.L dry
Subject: NH PUG

Councilor,

Good morning to you.

Attached please find a letter I recently sent to the PUC requesting quick action on a docket item. As yet the
document is not posted on the website. I spoke with a representative of the PUC via telephone earlier this
week and she indicated that not all correspondence gets posted. I would ask that perhaps you could look into
this item for the City of Berlin. As you can see from the content of the letter, the Mayor and Council endorse
this project, and, according to today’s Berlin Daily Sun, so does candidate for Mayor Paul Grenier. For the
betterment of the City of Berlin, I respectfully request that you look into this matter for the City. As always,
thank you for all that you do for the North Country.

10/8/2009
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Sincerely,

David Bertrand
Mayor, City of Berlin
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